
MANAGER’S DESK FOR WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 17, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

THE SUMMER DAYS ARE GOING BY VERY QUICKLY, AREN’T THEY? BEFORE YOU KNOW IT 

SEPTEMBER WILL BE HERE. IN FACT, IT’S ONLY TWO WEEKS AWAY. SEPTEMBER IS OUR 

BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH AND THIS YEAR WE CELEBRATE 55 YEARS OF BROADCASTING 

THE GOSPEL MESSAGE. WE HAVE TWO EVENTS HAPPENING IN SEPTEMBER. OUR 55TH 

ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION TAKES PLACE ON FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 23. TICKETS FOR 

THIS EVENT, WHICH BY THE WAY FEATURES A CONCERT WITH LEGACY FIVE CAN BE 

PURCHASED ONLINE AT OUR WEBSITE, WRVM.ORG.  

THE NEXT MORNING, SEPTEMBER 24TH, OUR BUS TRIP TO THE NATIONAL QUARTET 

CONVENTION HITS THE ROAD. JAYNE TELLS ME LISTENERS ARE NOW CALLING TO ASK 

US HOW MANY OPEN SPOTS WE STILL HAVE FOR OUR BUS TRIPS. AS OF MONDAY, FOR 

THE NATIONAL QUARTET CONVENTION WE ARE DOWN TO ONLY 3 OPENINGS LEFT. AND 

WE HAD 9 OPENINGS FOR OUR TRIP TO THE GRAND HOTEL ON MACKINAC ISLAND IN 

OCTOBER. COMPLETE INFORMATION ON OUR BUS TRIPS CAN BE FOUND ON OUR 

WEBSITE, WRVM.ORG. TO REGISTER, CALL US AT 920-842-2900. THAT’S 920-842-2900. 

AS I LOOK FORWARD TO OUR SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH, I’VE BEEN 

SHARING SOME LISTENER LETTERS FROM OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH WITH YOU.  

[MIKE – WAUPACA]  I enjoy listening while in my woodshop. Janet Parshall and the children's 

hour during the week are on each day. Saturday afternoon's programming is always enjoyed. 

Thanks for the great job you all do. 

[JOE – EMAIL] Your morning spots keep me company on the way to work - My Money Life, Cal 

Thomas Commentary and The Public Square are great. On the way home I enjoy hearing from 

Janet Parshall and her variety of guests. I really appreciate the addition of Ken Bishop as an 

announcer at WRVM. I do miss hearing Matthew Rocke and some of his bad jokes and puns ... 

having Levi co-hosting seemed to bring out the best (or should I say worst?) in them. Thanks for 

all your hard work at the station and God bless you. 

I LOOK FORWARD TO HEARING FROM YOU IN SEPTEMBER. AND I WOULD LOVE TO HAVE 

YOU JOIN US SEPTEMBER 23 FOR OUR 55TH ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION OR TRAVEL 

WITH US THIS FALL.  

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


